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As a concealed carry permit holder I strongly oppose SB 243. I have been previously 

vetted and attended mandatory firearm safety requirements.  A 72 hour wait period 

for me to purchase a firearm serves society no useful purpose. Current background 

checks provide adequate information to identify potentially dangerous persons from 

obtaining firearms Restrictions on auto-repeating firearms, such as those used by 

waterfowl hunters, again does nothing to enhance society's safety. . Under age 21 

regulations negatively and unnecessarily impact active and well trained military 

personnel.  

There may be useful firearm regulations that could indeed enhance public safety but 

HB 243 IS NOT ONE OF THEM. I strongly urge a NO VOTE. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Allen L. Phillips 

Prineville 

 


